
Based on vandalism and 
resulting destruction of 
property the property 
owner at 1315 
Whitehead Street 
requests the relocation 
of the approved AIPP 
installation. The newly 
proposed area for the 
"Resting Fisherman" 
Pelican installation is 
encircled in red and is 
primarily visiable form 
Whitehead St.; a 
recommendation from 
AIPP to utilize height to 
keep objects in public 
view yet out of public 
reach was made on 
1/10/17 during a site 
visit between the AIPP 
Admin and the project 
developer, Owen 
Trepanier.
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